
 

Status of the Campbelltown Employment Lands Review  

Employment Lands Review (ELR) 

The ELR was adopted, in part, by Council at its meeting on 31 May 2011. The report to 
Council (a copy of which is provided with the ELR study) provides details about those 
parts of the ELR that were not endorsed by Council. 

The ELR provides important background information that has been considered in the 

preparation of Draft Campbelltown Local Environmental Plan 2014 (Draft CLEP 2014). 

 

 

 


